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With permission transfer of funds should be allowed but the option to have them refunded on a pro 
rata basis ( computed on total funds remaining from the total raised) should be required as well.  
Clearly, transferred funds must count against the contribution limit.  
In effect by asking for permission the campaign is Re raising the funds and they should be 
acknowledged as a new contribution. 
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